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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Monday, July 21, 2014 5:42 PM

To: Pitts, Ted

Subject: Re: workforce training

Pls forward this email to Cheryl and ask her to incorporate this into our plan 

 

> On Jul 21, 2014, at 12:21 PM, "Pitts, Ted" <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

>  

> FYI 

>  

> From: Joe Taylor [mailto:JTaylor@ParkandWashington.com] 

> Sent: Thursday, July 17, 2014 9:57 PM 

> To: Pitts, Ted 

> Subject: workforce training 

>  

> Ted, 

>  

> Long time no talk, hope you are doing well. I saw the governors comments regarding training in the press and am 

attaching the last project we did at Commerce before moving WIA to DEW. It is your  worth taking time to read. It is life 

skill training, not work skill training that employers desire. Adding this component to  some UI claimants agenda, to 

trade skill training and even getting it back in the high schools would be a very good thing and a good message 

>  

> Joe E Taylor Jr. 

> 928 Washington Street 

> Columbia, S.C. 29201 

> 803 261 1458 

> 803 765 0236 (fax) 

> email: jtaylor@parkandwashington.com<mailto:jtaylor@parkandwashington.com> 

>  

> The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 

confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking any action 

in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received 

this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from all computers. 

>  

> <swibfinal.ppt> 

> <skills_training_paper.pdf> 


